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Krile Communications Partners with the Fairfield County Foundation to Establish  
The Fairfield County Diversity, Inclusion and Empowerment Fund 

 
LANCASTER, Ohio --The Fairfield County Foundation is pleased to announce a new giving opportunity for local 
businesses and individuals. The Fairfield County Diversity, Inclusion and Empowerment Fund, established in 
partnership with Krile Communications, is dedicated to fostering conversation, collaboration and action to 
drive positive change in our community. 

“As an organization committed to strengthening and building a better community for future generations, we 
are pleased to be a part of this important effort to promote diversity and inclusion in our community,” said 
Amy Eyman, Executive Director. “We look forward to supporting the 
efforts of local non-profits to facilitate conversation, provide education 
and implement strategies that will create positive change for all 
members of the community.”   
 
“Our company is dedicated to harnessing creativity and 
communication to connect our community,” said Krile 
Communications CEO, Angela Krile. “Every community has unique 
needs when it comes to diversity and inclusion, and we wanted to 
establish a fund in Fairfield County that could quickly respond to our 
specific, local opportunities and challenges. We hope fellow businesses 
and individuals who are looking for a way to make a local contribution 
will join us in donating to this important and timely effort.”  
 
Community members interested in donating to the Fairfield County Diversity, Inclusion and Empowerment 
Fund are encouraged to visit www.fairfieldcountyfoundation.org and click on the Donate button at the top 
right of the page or contact the Foundation at 740-654-8451.  
 
Grants will be given on an as-needed basis, once the fund reaches $10,000, which the Foundation hopes will 
be as soon as July 1. Non-profits interested in funding can complete an application found in the Grants section 
of the Foundation’s website.  
 
About the Fairfield County Foundation: 
The Fairfield County Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit that along with its supporters, helps to sustain and enhance the 
quality of life and economic viability in our community. Its scholarship program helps to sustain opportunities for local 
youth to achieve their academic goals. The Foundation was formed in 1989 and grants today continue to support the arts, 
children’s programs, health and wellness projects, community development, academics, and more.  For more information 
about the Foundation, please call 740-654-8451 or visit www.fairfieldcountyfoundation.org.  
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Media contact: Hannah Blair, hannah@krilecommunciations.com, 740-215-0759. 
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